PUBLIC NOTICE
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP)
GRANT ADMINISTRATION SERVICES
KLEBERG COUNTY, TEXAS
DUE THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 21, 2024

Notice is hereby given that the Commissioners’ Court of Kleberg County, Texas, is seeking a
qualified grant administrator to assist the County with the administration and development of
eligible projects in accordance with the criterion set forth for and through the Texas General Land
Office (GLO) for the Disaster Recovery Reallocation Program (DRRP).

Copies of the detailed request for proposals (RFP) can be obtained by contacting the County
Judge’s office at (361)-595-8585 or 700 E. Kleberg Ave. Kingsville, Texas 78363 or by emailing
Frances Garcia at fgarcia@co.kleberg.tx.us

The deadline for submission of RFPs is Thursday, November 21, 2024 at 9:00 A.M. CDT Responses
received after this date and time will not be accepted.




